UNITED STATES COAST GUARD SECTOR NEW ORLEANS

MARINE SAFETY INFORMATION BULLETIN

Volume XX1I [ssue: 042 Tirme: 1600 Date: 3 Aup 2022

SAFETY FAIRWAY DIVING OPERATIONS

Mariners are advised that commencing on August 5, 2022 and continuing through August 9, 2022, Chet
Morrison Contractors will be conducting diving operations in support of pipeline remediation where safety
fairways converge approximately 5 miles South to the entrance of South West Pass at position

Lat: 28°47°53.83” N, Lon: 89°25°46.99” W.

M/V CROSBY ENDEAVOUR and SUBSEA VISION BARGE will be anchored and restricted in their
ability to maneuver inside the Safety Fairway until the operation is complete. The vessel will be displaying
dive flag, day shapes, navigational lights, and eight deployed anchors will be marked w/surface buoys. The
vessel will be monitoring VHF-FM Channel 16 in support of local traffic.

Mariners are urged to use caution when transiting the area and shall keep a minimum one-half (0.5) mile
closest point of approach radius around the vessels anchored position.
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SAFETY FAIRWAY DIVING OPERATIONS

For additional information, contact:

Sector New Orleans Command Center (24 hours): (504) 365-2545
Vessel Traffic Service (24 hours): (504) 365-2514, VHF-FM Ch. 05A, 12 or 67
Sector New Orleans Waterways Management: (504) 365-2280 or SecNOLA-WPM@uscg.mil
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CAPTAIN K. K. DENNING
Captain of the Port New Orleans
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